
 

 

ARCADIA TOWNSHIP BOARD 

ANNUAL JOINT MEETING WITH THE  

ARCADIA TOWNSHIP FIRE DEPARTMENT 

March 6, 2022 
 

 

The joint meeting of the Arcadia Township Board and the Arcadia Township Fire Department was held on 

Sunday March 6, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. at the Arcadia Township Fire Hall located at 4900 Spencer Street 

Attica Michigan 48412. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:40am a.m. with the following board members present Supervisor 

Howell, Clerk Smith, Treasurer Skovran and Trustees Howe and Jostock.   

 

There was 11 in attendance from the Arcadia Township Fire Department and 3 absent. 

 

The meeting was delayed due to an early morning fire run.  Discussion was held regarding the new 

addition, DNR Grant, insurance claim on fire truck bumper, grow houses and bridge on Lum Road.  Also, 

Katie Jostock Poniatowski introduces herself as running for District 5 County Commissioner. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:18a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________                                 _________________________________ 

Sharna L. Smith, Clerk                    John Howell, Supervisor 


